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Dear Parents / Carers, 

As part of our ‘Why is Italy such a cool place to live?’ unit, we will be 

having an Italy Day to enhance our learning! This will take place on 

Friday 25th March.  

It would be great if the children could get into the spirit of the day by 

dressing in any of the colours of the Italian flag (green, white, red). 

They could dress in one colour or all three!  

We have lots of actities planned including learning some Italian, 

exploring art work and even doing some food tasting! Please let us know 

of any allergies that we need to be aware of.  

 

Thank you again for your continued support! 

 

Yours Sincerely,  

Year 4 Team  

 

 

mailto:office@kingedwin.notts.sch.uk
http://www.kingedwin.notts.sch.uk/

